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 Dear Families, 
Welcome back to the last half term of the school year. The pupils are straight back into their routines and 
learning and we are all looking forward to the coming weeks and making them the best that can be. There 
are lots of exciting things happening this term so keep an eye out on ParentMail and the website for 
upcoming events.  
  

Kind Regards  
Mrs Ratchford and all the staff at St Paul’s School.   
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Assessment Weeks 

 
Well done to all the children who have been sitting assessments last term. The children did an amazing job in their 

attitude and approach to them and we were extremely proud of them all.  
Below are the rest of the tests that will be administered this term.  

 
YEAR 4 Multiplication Check 

Monday 5th June and Friday 16th June. 
. 

 
Phonics Screening Check: 

Year 1 children and Children in Year 2 who did not pass 
in Year 1. 

Monday 12th June – Friday 16th June 
 

 

  
 

This year sports day will be held on 4th July. We are 
planning to have sports day in the morning followed by 
some exciting activities in the afternoon organised by 

our PTFA. All proceeds made on the day will go to 
supporting project in school. More information about 
this event will follow shortly but put the dates in your 

diary!  
 

 

   
 

Anglia Water works on side road of school. 
 

Anglia Water are carrying outs some work on the side 
road by the school on 15th and 16th June and have asked 

if parents could not park down there at drop off and pick 
up due to large vehicles accessing the road. 

 
EYFS Transitions Days.  

 
 

We look forward to welcoming our new EYFS children into school in September. Before they start school there are a 
few taster days for them to come and see the school setting and meet the EYFS team. We can’t wait to see all our new 

starters. 
 

Parents meeting: Tuesday 27th June at 4pm  
Play and Stay sessions: Wednesday 28th June and Wednesday 5th July 

 
Further information about these events have been sent out to new EYFS parents. 

 

 
Year 6 Gala Dinner 

 
Year 6 will be holding their annual Gala dinner on Wednesday 14th June. This is an exciting event where the Year 6 

children spend the day preparing the hall for a restaurant and cooking a meal for their parents in the evening.  
Further information has been sent out to Year 6 parents about the evening.  

 
Staffing Update.  

 
We would like to welcome Miss Hannah Gilbert as our new teacher in Pre-School.  

We look forward to working with her this term.  
 


